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Confirmation of Participation 

To whom it may concern, 

 

This is to confirm that Areeba Tabassum Shoaib, currently enrolled at Budapesti Müszaki és 
Gazdaságtudományi Egyetem (Budapest University of Technolgy and Economics), took part in ETH’s Stu-
dent Summer Research Fellowship Program 2022 during the period of 4 July – 31 August 2022, offered 
by the Department of Computer Science at ETH Zurich. Areeba Tabassum Shoaib was chosen as one of 
19 students among 2404 applicants. 

 

The program offers fellows the opportunity to pursue a research project that aligns with a chosen area of 
their interest as part of a research group in our department. During this period, Areeba Tabassum Shoaib 
was supervised by Prof. Adrian Perrig. More information about the fellowship program can be found at 
www.inf.ethz.ch/ssrf. 

 

 
 
 
Markus Püschel 
Professor and Head of ETH SSRF Program 
Department of Computer Science 
ETH Zurich 


